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On the 11" February at 7pm we will be running a webinar discussing Women & Girls in table tennis.

We'll be looking at the pressures of being a minority within a session (i.e. the only female in a session) and also
the transition from playing into coaching, and the opportunities that are available for women with in our sport.

We’'ll be joined by Table Tennis England’s own Kelly Sibley, Teresa Bennett and Emma Rose. They'll be giving their
valuable insight into these topics from a playing and coaching perspective.

To reqister for this webinar click here.
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